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Reporting Student Violation of Kansas Law
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At times, students enrolled in U.S.D. #105 are found to be in violation of school policies which are also possible violations of Kansas statutes.  In such cases, district administrators are required to report these possible violations to appropriate law enforcement agencies for investigation and shall provide such factual information as may be available, consistent with Kansas law and the Constitutions of Kansas and the United States.
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